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December Newsletter

Greetings Brothers and Sisters throughout the Cursillo,

We hope your Advent time has been one of joyful anticipation of the birth of our 
SAVIOUR.

Christmas is near – and we wish for you all the blessings of this Holy Season.

May you, your families and friends, experience the love His coming brings with 
joy-filled hearts and happy occasions.  You are in our thoughts and prayers as we 
join in spirit with all the Christmas Eucharists  to be celebrated throughout the 
world.

Our last few months have been busy with the 1st Ordinary Meeting taking place at 
the end of November. We happily welcomed representatives from the 4 
international groups to Santa Teresa Spirituality Centre in Brisbane. For 3 days 
we shared and discussed our best intentions, our common problems, and our 
desire to do the very best for the unity of our Movement .  

We are all of the one mind that the need to study and understand the Charism of 
our Movement is paramount.  Whilst there is diversity, there MUST be unity in 
purpose.  The Spirit gives his gifts and we are asked to use them wisely and well 
for the good of the whole. 

News from this very fruitful meeting will be sent to you all early in the New year.

For now, on behalf of Fr Adrian, Margaret, Derek and Peter ,
May the miracle of Christmas fill your  heart with joy  and peace.

Your sister in Christ,

Yvonne
Yvonne Carrigan – OMCC President.
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